
 

 

 

 

Future Astronomer Program Telescopes 2025 

The Charlottesville Astronomical Society has new and refurbished telescopes available for junior 

astronomers in the 7th  through 12th grades.  These telescopes kits are portable and will allow the user to 

view and study the moon, planets and many deep sky objects. 

The kits will be made available FREE of charge, one per family, to interested families who complete four 

90-minute instruction sessions led by members of the Charlottesville Astronomical Society.  The sessions 

will be held at the McCormick Observatory on the grounds of the University of Virginia or in Pen Park in 

Charlottesville 

To be considered for one of our Future Astronomers Program telescopes, please complete the 

information below and mail or email it to:  Steve Layman, 1633 Regent St Charlottesville, 22911* 

Slayman2528@comcast.net  

Please Print 

Student Name: ___________________________ 

School: _________________________________ 

Parents Names: __________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________ 

City: __________________________     Zip: _____________ 

Cell Phone: _____________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________ 

On an attached sheet the student should answer this question:  What could you learn with a telescope? 

For more information, please contact: slayman2528@comcast.net  

 

 

• I understand that we must complete four 90-minute sessions to receive a Charlottesville 

Astronomical Society Future Astronomer Telescope. 

 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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